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Braunton Awarded Open Space Funding 

Braunton Parish Council are 
pleased to confirm that funding has 
been awarded for the new play 
equipment in Chaloners Play Park. 

 
At a full council meeting in July, 
North Devon councillors agreed to 
allocate £26,992 to the Parish 
Council towards the enhancement 
of Chaloners Road play area. 
 
Chaloners Road play area will get 
extra, inclusive play equipment 
which will provide opportunities to 
all children, regardless of ability. 
 
Braunton Parish Council Chair 
Councillor Liz Spear, says: “The 
Parish Council very much welcome 
the contribution of the Community 
Open Space funding for the very 
popular Chaloners Road Play Area. 
We consulted the local primary 
schools as to what equipment they 
would like, and this funding fills a 
big hole in Parish Council funding 
due to the pandemic. 

Local Ward Member for Braunton 
West and Georgeham and 
Braunton Parish Councillor Jasmine 
Chesters, says: "I am really pleased 
that these projects have received 
funding that will enable them to 
proceed. They are worthy causes 
that will involve activities for both 
children and teenagers to be out in 
the fresh air exercising socially." 
 
Local Ward Member for Braunton 
East and Braunton Parish 
Councillor, Councillor Derrick Spear 
says “It’s great that the health and 
wellbeing of the community will 
benefit.  
"One of the issues regarding the 
use of Chaloners Play Park was the 
Chaloners Road crossing and its 
safety concerns. This longstanding 
problem will now be resolved by the 
updating of the crossing to address 
the safety issues. The Parish 
council is pleased that residents’ 
concerns have been listened to.” 
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Under Section 106 of the 

Town and Country Planning 

Act 1990, contributions can be 

sought from developers 

towards the costs of providing 

extra community and social 

infrastructure as a result of the 

impact of a new development. 

These contributions can only 

be used for certain things, but 

are used primarily for public 

open space projects.   

Meetings Calendar 2021 

Full Council meetings are 
currently being held in the 
Parish Hall and additional 
meetings, to primarily consider 
planning applications, are 
currently being held virtually.  
Please note the change of day 
of the Full Council meetings. 

7pm Tues 14 September 2021 

7pm Mon 27 September 2021 

7pm  Tues 12 October 2021  

7pm Mon 25 October 2021 

Agendas and minutes can be 
viewed on our website. 

Breaking News ! 

Braunton Parish Council has declared a Housing Crisis in Braunton... 

New Picnic Benches and 
Seating 

New picnic benches have been 

installed along the riverside on the  

Tarka Trail behind the anchor area in 

the village centre.  We have also put 

some additional seating in Chaloners 

play park.  These have been provided 

with support from the European 

Development Fund and HM 

Government’s Welcome Back Fund. 


